
To the Honorable Representative Deborah Boone, 
  
I strongly object to the changes purposed in HB2093. Specifically, I object to the amended language in 
SECTION 32. ORS 432.115 paragraph (4) and the removal of SECTION 33. ORS 432.121 paragraph (2) (c). 
Genealogy is a hobby of mine, and while I appreciate the need for protection of individual privacy, 
removal of birth, death, marriage, and divorce records from any access for such an extended period is a 
determent to researching and proving family lines. 
  
Changing when these records are available does nothing to protect a person's identity, especially when 
the provisions to protect social security numbers and other information is already in place. 
  
I urge you to vote Nay on HB2093. 
  
Sincerely, 
Alice Knapp 
Nehalem, OR 

 


